
                                                 

                                                 
                                                             

                                                        

TRESTLEBOARD 
TABLE ROCK LODGE #680 

 
John Elmore, Worshipful Master    Lloyd (Tony) Root, 

Secretary 720 Hwy D       160 

Ravenwood Lane  

Crane, MO 65633      Lampe, MO 65681  

417-588-5246        417-779-5163- 

417-425-7585 

February, 2012 

 

 

FROM THE EAST 

 

Forgive me I’m running a little late with the Trestleboard, with all the good weather 

February arrived a little quick this year.  Both executive boards from the Eastern Star and 

Table Rock Lodge met on January 19th and listed below are some highlights. 

 

The next quarterly executive board meeting with the Eastern Star will be on April 19th at 

6:00 PM.  The Eastern Star will be hosting, “Honor the Masons Night” March 27th, meal 

served at 6:00 PM here at the lodge.  This will be an event where you can bring your 

family and have some fellowship. (LODGE TO FOLLOW).  We discussed an ice cream 

social to take place sometime the last half of June and also discussed a joint yard sale for 

both Eastern Star and Table Rock Lodge; tentatively set for September.  Also new lodge 

keys were handed out to the Eastern Star. 

 

I spoke with our Senior Warden Rob Fuqua and he has set May 19th as the tentative date 

for the golf tournament.  The tournament will take place at Hidden Valley Golf Course 

near Clever, MO.  Listed below is our calendar for February. 

                                    



                                   Fraternally, John Elmore, Worshipful 

Master 

   

 

DATE  TIME   EVENT______________________________ 

 

2-07-12  6:00 PM  Practice 

2-14-12             7:00 PM  Stated Communication 

2-21-12 7:00 PM               Special Communication 2nd Degree (Meal 

at 6:00) 

2-28-12             7:00 PM   Stated Communication (Meal at 6:00 PM)  

 

            

 

FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK 

 

Brethren, if you haven’t paid your dues, please remit your check ASAP, to avoid additional 

expense to the lodge of sending out second notices. 

FROM THE WEST 

 

 

In December I had made an appeal for more attendance at the lodge meetings. Please 

allow me some time to continue on that subject.  There are many projects and matters 

that regularly come before the Lodge that effect you and all of the other brethren of the 

lodge.  Everything that the Lodge might participate in, what worthy brethren may be 

sick or disabled and could use our attention and when degree work is to be done.  

Unfortunately, many of our brethren are aging where they cannot come to meetings to 

carry on the light that they sought, nurtured and attempted to pass on to others.  

Regular attendance at meetings helps us grow in the light of brotherhood and to 

continue our brotherhood to those that are ailing but not to be forgotten. 

Concurrent with attendance at meetings, an aging Lodge and spreading the light to 

members is our need to continue to grow!  I hope that during the remaining part of the 

year everyone can bring in at least one new member.  Ask your friends, ask your fellow 

church member, ask a co-worker, they could be waiting to find the light this new year but 

are afraid to ask.  See you at lodge. 

                                                              Rob 

Fuqua, Senior Warden 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                        

 


